CITY OF LOS ANGELES

INTER-DEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM

5000 Beethoven Street
DOT Case No. CTC15-103068

DATE: April 23, 2019

TO: Connie Chauy, City Planning Associate
Department of City W

FROM: Hamed Sandoghar, Transportation Enginéer
Department of Transportation

SUBJECT: RESIDENTIAL PROJECT AT 5000 BEETHOVEN STREET - TRANSPORTATION DEMAND
MANAGEMENT (TDM) PLAN

A Transportation Demand Management (TDM) Plan report, prepared by KOA Corporation and dated
March 18, 2018, has been submitted to the Department of Transportation (DOT) for consideration.
After completing a review of the subject report, DOT has determined that the TDM Plan adequately
addresses the project requirements specified under Section B of the June 30, 2016 Traffic Impact
Assessment Letter and is therefore approved.

If you should have any questions regarding this assessment, please feel free to contact Clive Grawe at
(213) 485-1062.

HS:CG

Attachments

cc: Brian Marchetti, KOA Corporation



